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         75 Cottingham Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2V 3B5 

       Phone: 204-338-7937 •  Fax: 204-663-8481 

Email: collicutt@7oaks.org 

     PRINCIPAL: Jamil Mian 

@Collicuttschool75 

Important Dates 2023 - 2024 

May 15th  - Welcome Kinder Night @ 6pm June 27th - Grade 5 Farewell Celebration @ 2pm 

May 20th - Victoria Day - NO CLASSES June 28th - Last of School 

June 6th - Divisional Grad Pow Wow @ Maples Collegiate  

June 7th - Division Wide PD - NO CLASSES Please visit our  school  website for more updates. 

If your family is planning to move over the Summer or your child will not be returning 

to Collicutt School in the Fall, please let the school office know as soon as possible at          

204-338-7937.  Thank you. 

Dear Collicutt Families 

Spring is definitely here!  Being able to go outside on a more regular basis has really energized our students.  

There are a lot of things to look forward to as we head into the final month of this school year.  Arts in the 

Park is coming up and our performance day is May 30 at Maples field.  Grade 5 Farewell will be on June 27th 

and our grade 4/5 track meet is on June 18.  

We want to give a big thank you to Councillor Devi Sharma for donating brand new Soccer nets to Collicutt 

school!  These additions in our back field will be enjoyed by Collicutt students and community members for 

years to come.  When the nets arrive, we will send an invite to families to join us for our outdoor assembly to 

thank Councillor Sharma along with Garden City Community Centre for coordinating this amazing gift to our 

students.     
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OUR POW WOW CLUB STUDENTS ARE PRACTICING EVERY 

TUESDAYS AND WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE DIVISIONAL  POW 

WOW  ON JUNE 6, 2024 AT MAPLES COLLIEGIATE FIELD.  

SEE PAGE 3 FOR DETAILS. 

     

    Our Grades 1-5 students will be performing at the Arts in the Park on Thursday, May 30.   

    This event will be held from May 29-31, 2024 at the Maples Community Field on 434 Adsum 

    Drive.  It showcases the talents of our  Seven Oaks students. 

         Owl Presentation  

Grades 4 & 5 students had an interesting and informative presentation to learn about owls. We 

got to meet Rusty and learn many important facts about owls. We dissected owl pellets to find 

the bones of the several animals.  One pellet had five skulls in it!!  Did you know that owls 

“Throw Up” whatever they can’t digest?  It is called an owl pellet!! 
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